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Mr. William S. Woodward
Holtec International

555 Lincoln Drive West
Marlton, NJ 08053

SUBJECT: NRC REVIEW OF APPLICATION FOR XCOM1274
Dear Mr. Woodward:

| am writing to update you on the status of your export license application (XCOM1274),
currently under review by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), for the export of two
AP1000 reactor coolant pump heat exchangers to China. As per Title 10 of the Code of Federal
Regulations 110.40(d), if the Commission has not completed action on a license application
within 60 days after receipt of the Executive Branch judgement, the NRC is required to inform
the applicant in writing of the reason for the delay.

The NRC received the Executive Branch judgement on your license application on August 3,
2016. Due to the 60-day review ending on October 2, 2016, we are informing you that the
reason for the delay was attributed to the time needed for NRC to complete verifying the correct
unit number noted for the Haiyang Nuclear Power Plant.

You may contact Jane Chimood, the licensing officer assigned to your case, at any time.
Ms. Chimood can be reached at (301) 287-9225 or Jane.Chimood@NRC.GOV.
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Office of International Programs



